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Donald Brown awarded David J. Dixon Award

Donald M. Brown of Douglas, Haun and 
Heidemann, P.C., received the David 
J. Dixon Appellate Advocacy Award 
presented by the Missouri Bar Foundation 
at the 2016 Missouri Bar Annual Meeting 
Awards Banquet on September 21 at Lake 
of the Ozarks.

The award is given to recognize 
outstanding achievement in appellate 
practice by members of the Missouri 
Bar. The award is named after the late 
judge David J. Dixon, whose tenacity, 
professionalism and judicial skills 
epitomize outstanding appellate practice. 
Brown, an attorney with Douglas, Haun 

and Heidemann, P.C. since 2005, practices 
in both state and federal courts. Brown 
received his Bachelor degree from 
Missouri State University. In 2005 he 
received his law degree from University 
of Arkansas, Fayetteville (Cum Laude) 
and was admitted to the Missouri bar.
Brown also serves as the municipal 
attorney for the city of Bolivar and has 
been named as a Missouri and Kansas 
SuperLawyer Rising Star in 2012, 2013, 
2014 and 2015.

Douglas, Haun and Heidemann, P.C., has 
offices located in Bolivar and Springfield 
and can be reached at 417-326-5261, 
1-800-743-5728 or online at 
www.dhhlawfirm.com.
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Douglas, Haun & Heidemann’s 
SPRINGFIELD Office
location will be moving 

on November 1st to
Hammons Tower, 

901 E. St. Louis St., Suite 1200,
Springfield, MO  65806

The Bolivar office will remain at 
its current location.


